SANDHILL RIVER WATERSHED DISTRICT

December 14, 1957

Mr. Lloyd Ofstedal, Charles Sheridan and Martin Braaten met at Mjelde's and we all drove east to inspect slide area. Also walked north on Kittleson creek to see where the game warden had blown the beaver dams. Some were gone and the water was down. The board asked Mr. Ofstedal to contact Mr. Rulien and have him draw the Corp of Army Engineers attention to more work in the spring of 1958.

The bill of Earl Levely for gravel was not allowed.

N. J. Mjelde, Secretary